Approved Minutes of the Board Meeting of June 11, 2019     

 Minutes of the Meeting of the Library Board of Trustees 
 June 11, 2019 - 7:30PM

Brookline, NH

Present:       Ed Cook 

Shannon Guay
 Karen Jew
David Partridge     

         Pat Leonard, Director       

Absent: Steve Russo
The meeting was called to order by Karen at 7:30PM.
Review of meeting minutes for April will be completed at the September meeting.
Dave presented the treasurer’s report, all the budget lines are in good order.  (Report attached.)

Pat submitted her Director’s Report (attached).
Ed is continuing to work on getting an electric car charger for the library. Due to the expense of this project, we have decided that it isn’t a good fit for the library at this time. Ed will continue to explore Tesla’s charging station solution as an alternative. 
Dave is working with someone to complete a structural engineering study of the building before we continue to create a building improvement plan. Hopefully this will be completed over the summer.
A request for Board members to reach out to potential alternate trustees over the summer.

Board members and library staff plan to meet in the upcoming weeks to build the “Magic School Bus” themed 4th of July library float. 

Pat informed the Board that Julie Spokane had successfully completed her Paralibrarian IV certification and was scheduled for an hourly pay increase. Dave motioned to increase Julie’s hourly rate .25/hour retroactive to the date of program completion. Shannon seconded. Voted unanimously. 

At 8:30 Dave motioned to adjourn the meeting; Shannon seconded. Voted unanimously.
The next regular meeting of the Board will be on September 11th at 7:30PM.
Submitted,
Karen Jew, Chair
